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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Following the Year 6 trip to LEGOLAND in May, Merlin Entertainments have offered to discount 

the cost of the workshops the children attended as part of a promotional offer. 

 

We will therefore be able to give you a cash refund of £6.00 per child off the cost of the trip.  If you 

would like to collect the refund, they will be in named envelopes in the main reception from 

Wednesday 18th July.  You will need to sign a receipt form to confirm you have collected the 

refund, as we will not be able to send the envelopes home with the children. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. P. Cooper 

Business Manager 
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